
Year 4 Update 

Friday 16th May 2025  

REMINDER: Please make sure that your children are practising their times 
tables at home.  

 

RE 

o This week we have been learning about the events of Pentecost and how this changed 
the disciples lives.   

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week, children will be learning about other people who have been sent the Holy 
Spirit.  
 
English 

o This week children edited their stories about travelling to a magical place. They had to 
ensure they had included prepositional phrases, fronted adverbials and used pronouns 
to avoid repetition of names. They needed to use dialogue with correct punctuation.  
 

o Pre-teaching:  
o Next week, children will be complete a more independent writing task about a magical 

pebble. Children must learn to independently edit their work to check punctuation and 
spelling as well as making any edits to improve their sentences.     

Maths:  

o This week, we have been learning to use the written column method for division 
including with remainders.  

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week we will be completing end of half term assessments  

Science 

o This week we continued our topic, ‘Sound and Vibrations’. Children explored 
measurement of volume in decibels and pitch in Hertz. They uses different musical 
instruments to do this.   

Pre-Teaching: 

o Next week, children will investigate how soundproofing will affect volume.   

Key Vocabulary 

RE English Maths Science 
 Good News 

New life  
Pentecost  
Holy Spirit  

 
  

Entertain 
Adverbs 

Inverted commas 
Dialogue  

Noun phrase  
Prepositional phrases  

Fronted adverbials  
pronouns  

Divide  
Dividend 

Divisor 
Quotient  

Remainder  
 
  

vibrations    
sound 
pitch  

volume 
Hertz 

Decibels   

 



 

 

Homework:  

Rosary  
 

The Third Glorious Mystery   
Due: Tuesday 20th  May  

Maths  Due: Tuesday 20th May     

Spelling  Year 4 -ture and -sure words 
Due: Thursday 22nd May     

 

Reminders  

- Year 4 Lisbon will have their next tennis session on Thursday 22nd May. Please make sure 
they have their PE kits and trainers in school.   

- The Year 3 and 4 sports afternoon will be held on 20th May. Children are invited to watch 
from 1:30 – 3:30pm. Pleas ensure children are wearing a coloured T – shirt matching their 
team colour with their normal red PE shorts. Children should bring a hat and have sun 
cream applied in the morning if it is hot weather. All children must have a water bottle in 
school.  

- We will be celebrating Our Lady's month on Thursday 22nd May with our annual May 
Procession. This will take place at 9.15am. Please see the April newsletter for more 
details.  

- Can the children please bring in an empty plastic bottle for a D&T project.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Aimie & Abbie 

 

 

 


